
GABRIOLA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
GENERAL MEETING

A General Meeting of the Gabriola Fire Protection District was held Wednesday, June 16, 2021
at the No. 1 Fire Hall with seven Trustees in attendance.   The meeting was called to order at
8:30  p.m. by Corporate Officer, Paula Mallinson.

The Corporate Officer asked for a nomination for a Chairperson?  Diana Moher nominated Paul
Giffin, seconded by John Moeller,  carried.

The Chair noted that there are five committees and that all the Trustees are on the Bylaw, Safety
and 
Hiring, with the Finance and Communications being optional.  He noted that on the
Communications Committee there was Penelope Bahr, Sean Lewis, Paul Giffin, and Diana
Moher, he asked if anyone else would like to be on it and Chris Windess and Fred Apstein
volunteered.  The Chair stated that the Finance committee was made up of the Corporate Officer,
Fire Chief, Sandra Rudischer (ex Trustee) and  said he would like to be on it as well and asked
for anyone else, John Moeller also volunteered.

The Chair asked if there were any items to be put on the July meeting agenda, as there were non
the next meeting will be in August.

Moved by Sean Lewis that the meeting be adjourned, second by Chris Windess, carried.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.


